
  September 30th-October 4th 
  

This Week 

We had a great week reviewing all the things we have learned so far this year.  This week we 

learned more about letters and numbers.  The kiddos had fun practicing spelling their names 

and making a cool name puzzle.  Throughout the week we reviewed all of our colors and talked 

about which emotion/feeling was represented by each color.  

 

This week we learned about two new emotion spots: Pink Love Spot and Grey Worry Spot.  

Throughout the week we talked about ways to make our Love Spot grow.  During our story time 

we had the chance to meet the Worry Monster.  The Worry Monster loves to eat emotions and 

hold on to them for us.  He loves worries the best! We also read the story Ruby’s Worry.  In 

the story we learned that worrying about a worry makes the worry grow, but if we talk about 

our worries they will shrink. As a class, we made a list of who we could talk to about our worries: 

moms, dads, teachers, stuffies, friends and yourself.  Now that we know all of our feelings, we 

are officially, Emotions Detectives.  During craft time we made our very own emotions spy 

glasses so we could identify the feelings all around us. 

 

This week Miss Katie came in to dance and sing with us!  We had fun using our birdie beaks to 

pop the bubbles and danced around with scarves.  Miss Erika also joined us for Kiddosizing.  We 

had a blast playing with the parachute and trying to get the beachball to fly into the sky! 

 

During our center time we enjoyed playing Feelings Island (a new game about emotions), building 

with Legos, reading in the library, drawing on the drawing boards and playing PlayDoh. 

Looking 

Ahead 
 

October 9th 
Fire Department 

Visit 
 

October 14th 
Columbus Day 

No School 
 

October 25th 
Farm Field Trip 
No After School 

 
October 31st 

Halloween Party 
No After School 

Next Week 

We will be learning 

about farm foods and 

fire safety. 

Letter Of The Week 

Ll 

 Pre-K 4 Awesome News! 


